
We hope you enjoyed our banned books
and Halloween displays and that you

had a chance to stop by and check out
one of our very scary, or not too scary,
books. Whatever you prefer, there is a

book fit for you!
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Stop by the library and
check out our new and
improve international
collection featuring 

Spanish
Ukrainian
Russian

 language books!!
 

LIBRARY STATS:
Current Books Out - 645

 
Current Books Overdue -348 

Movie Night !!
Thanks to those who came to our

first movie night! We enjoyed
delicious popcorn and watched the
beloved movie, Shrek. Hope to see

you at our next movie night :)

We can’t believe how fast October has flown by! 
It has been a wonderful month, full of exciting and fun
events! Take a look at what happened this month and

please read our newsletters as they will contain important
library information you should know each month!

important dates:

tuesday, nov. 7-  late start

Monday, Nov.13 - Book club meeting

november 22-24- no school 

thanksgiving break



ANNOUNCING THE 2023-2024 
READING PROGRAM!!!

WE HAVE A WONDERFUL SELECTION OF
12 BOOKS THAT CROSS 10 DIFFERENT

GENRES. THERE IS TRULY SOMETHING FOR
EVERYONE. STOP BY THE LIBRARY TO
SIGN UP AND ASK US ABOUT THESE

GREAT READS!

REMEMBER, YOU CAN WIN PRIZES
JUST FOR DOING WHAT YOU

ALREADY LOVE TO DO! TALK TO
ANY LIBRARY STAFF MEMBER TO

FIND OUT HOW TO JOIN.

QQ

It’s  back!!!

question of the week is back!!!

it’s simple - stop by the library... answer...

and win a special prize!

A book nearly 90 years overdue returned
to New York library 

A copy of Conrad's "Youth and Two Other
Stories" was returned to Larchmont Public
Library last month after it was checked out
in 1933. The book, originally published in
1925, was due to be returned on October

11, 1933.
Officials said the book could have

accumulated a fine of over $6,400 at the 20-
cents-per-day rate, but fines are capped at

$5.

 

Did you know...

Don't Forget: Book Club meeting:
Monday, Nov.13th after school in the library to

discuss our book -” The Agathas”
Join the Schoology Group to stay current on

library events:

JDQF-MZKJ-N2378


